COPY 73 Aok,

2nd December, 19435.

Eﬁar eir,

in reply to your letter of the 18th November regarding
tug "EMPIRE PERCY" we beg to advise you that the Yard No. of
lis vessel was 384.

The matter has been discussed with the Builders,

3ssrs. Richard Dunston Ltd., Thorne, and in accordance with your
are arranging to fit two breast hooks in the bow

suggestion they
between the deck and the floor of the chain locker of the sister
We are, Dear oir,
Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYMR S
per W. B. Engledow.

he Secretary,
LONDON.
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